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Date:  February 11, 2020 

 

To:  Customers and Partners 

From: Bridgelux  

 

Subject: Novel Coronavirus Effect on Product Delivery 

 

In consideration of the impact and potential danger associated with the spread of the Novel 
Coronavirus, Bridgelux production in China was suspended from February 3, 2020 to 
February 10, 2020. We are happy to report that the production lines are now back on-line 
and fully operational. We expect little or no impact to our production lead-times as a result 
of this extension of the Chinese Lunar New Year shutdown mandated by the China 
government.  

 
We do expect some minor delays with material transit and customs clearance for a short 
period of time while officials work through a backlog of activity and labor shortages. Our 
sales or customer service teams will contact you to inform you of any changes to delivery 
schedules and will expedite where possible to avoid late delivery. Please accept our sincere 
apologies for any inconveniences caused by this situation.  Please feel free to contact us if 
you have any additional questions or concerns.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


